
 

 
 
 
TO:                 Christian County Board of Education 
 
FROM:           Trevor Herndon, Director of Facilities 
 
Date:              February 10, 2025 
 
Sublect:         Asphalt paving at Millbrooke Elementary School 
 
 
We are requesting approval to accept the proposal from Rogers Group for $29,231.00 to pave 
the back drive and several parking places as part of the summer projects taking place at 
Millbrooke Elementary School. 
 


